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On January 13th, I will be officially sworn back into office at the Georgia Capitol. It is an incredible 
honor to place my hand on the Bible and recite my oath. I will always work tirelessly to serve and 
support my district, state and nation. We have a terrific year ahead, and I hope you join me with 
optimism and tenacity to serve others. 
  
The Albers family enjoyed a joyous holiday season. As our boys are now adults, we try to focus 
our time on posterity and building new lifelong memories. Our time on Earth is short, and I do my 
best to treasure each day. A very long time ago, someone shared with me this short poem, which I 
will now pass along to you: "Yesterday is history, tomorrow is a mystery, that is why we call today 
the present which is a gift from God". 

  
  

 

New Legislative Biennial 
This is a picture of my first swearing in 2011. I 
am proud of what we have accomplished and 
remain focused on the important work ahead.  
  
"I do hereby solemnly swear that I will support 
the Constitution of this state and of the United 
States and, on all questions and measures 
which may come before me, I will so conduct 
myself, as will, in my judgment, be most 
conducive to the interests and prosperity of this 
state." 

  
  

Priorities 
I will be working on many important initiatives 
this coming year with my colleagues focusing 
on including Artificial Intelligence, Public 
Safety, supporting small businesses, reducing 
the size of government and providing 
phenomenal constituent services. 
  
If we can be of assistance, please reach out to 
Mr. William Spencer in my office at: (404)463-
8055 or william.spencer@senate.ga.gov. 

 

https://ga-56-senate.web.fireside21.app/


  
  

 

A Balanced Budget 
In Georgia, we are mandated to have a 
balanced budget, and we accomplish this every 
year. We are considered to be one of the most 
fiscally responsible states, and we reflect this 
with our stewardship of your hard earned 
dollars. Aside from a AAA bond rating, we are 
also lowering taxes, providing tax refunds and 
meeting all of our obligations. Conservative 
budgeting has kept Georgia in great shape!  

  
 

 

  
 

Senator John Albers serves as Chairman of the Senate Committee on Public Safety. He 
represents the 56th Senate District which includes portions of Cherokee, Cobb, and Fulton 

County. He may be reached at his office at 404.463.8055 
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